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Question 15

Chapter 3 of PG&E’s Testimony and PwC’s January 21, 2014 presentation indicated 
that PwC compared 19 “critical” data fields between the Pipeline Features Lists (PFLs) 
and the project workbooks. The witness and pressure of the hydrostatic test were not 
included as critical data fields even though they directly impact DT outcomes. Why 
didn’t PwC consider these data to be critical?

Answer 15

The QA testing team used the definition of critical fields as defined by PG&E PSEP 
Engineering, based on the impact an error in one of those fields could have on 
downstream activities.

For the QA 3 test, these Pressure Test values would not be expected to correlate with 
the initial PSEP filing because the MAOP project work updated many of these. Instead, 
these fields were checked as part of QA 4 (PFL data accuracy; please see the response 
to Question 16a).
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